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COMPANIES HOUSE GIBRALTAR
NOTICE

6 April 2017

Sensitive Words and Expressions - CHG Circular No.4

Companies House Gibraltar has revised the requirements for
registrations with names containing ‘sensitive words’.

Persons wishing to register a new entity should consult our revised
circular  http://www.companieshouse.gi/publications/C0004.pdf to
ensure that the new requirements are taken in to account before
applications are submitted.




